Upcoming 2024 Nonprofit Security Grant Program — Important Dates & Workshop

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) has officially released the 2024 Nonprofit Security

Grant Program (NSGP) Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO). In an effort to support prospective
applicants, the Idaho Office of Emergency Management (IOEM) has outlined critical dates and resources
for those interested in securing funding to enhance their nonprofit organization's security measures.

o NSGP Bidders Workshop Webinar — 9 a.m. MT, Wednesday, May 1, 2024
e Sub-application Deadline to IOEM — 5 p.m. MT, Friday, May 24, 2024

Prospective sub-applicants are encouraged to visit the IOEM website for more information about the

NSGP program, including resources to aid in the preparation of applications.
Required documents needed to apply:

e Organization's mission statement

e Vulnerability Assessment

e SAM.gov unique entity identification number (UE-ID)
e FEMA Investment Justification application form

To ensure clarity and support for potential applicants, IOEM is hosting an NSGP Bidders Workshop
Webinar via Microsoft Teams on Wednesday, May 1, at 9 a.m. MT. This event will offer attendees the
opportunity to walk through the grant application process and ask questions about the application, the
necessary documentation, and eligibility requirements for the grant. The Webinar will be recorded and
later uploaded onto the IOEM website for those who are unable to attend.

Microsoft Teams Meeting
Meeting ID: 253 967 763 154
Passcode: UCQdZa

Eligibility and Funding Details:

Nonprofit organizations seeking to enhance their security measures must apply as sub-applicants
through IOEM, the designated State Administrative Agency (SAA) for Idaho. Eligible organizations include
those:

1. Described under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1986 and exempt from tax
under section 501(a), including Houses of Worship, nonprofit medical facilities, and institutions
of higher learning.

2. Demonstrating a high risk of terrorist or other extremist attack through their application.

Eligible nonprofit sub-applicants may request up to $150,000 per site, with a maximum of $450,000
available per organization across three sites. Organizations applying for multiple sites must submit a
separate Investment Justification for each location.

For those with immediate questions or in need of additional information, please contact IOEM Grants
Branch Chief, Matt McCarter, at mmccarter@imd.idaho.gov.
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